
Home Learning Tasks – Week beginning 8th June 

This week we are thinking about our new topic, Wonderful Water 

again, but learning about changing water. 

  Adults, please feel free to try some or all of the following activities 

with your children. These ideas are meant to be fun, so that our 

children all develop a love of learning.  

 Remind your child about ways in which we use warm or 

hot water around the house, especially in the kitchen. Can they 

think what happens to the water in the kettle? (A quick safety 

chat would be great about boiling water.) What do we use hot 

water for?  

           

 

 

 

 

 

 A great fun activity to do with your child at home to show 

changes, is to make a jelly together. Obviously only you can 

dissolve the jelly lumps in the boiling water, but when you add 

cold water your child can stir it and you can point out how the 

jelly was solid and how it dissolves into the water (and goes 

‘liquid’ or ‘runny’). Children usually love to choose a favourite 

bowl, cup, or jelly mould to pour the liquid into. When you put 

it in the fridge, ask them if they can guess 

what might happen to it. Talking about 

the changes that happened is the aim of 

this activity. Also enjoying eating the jelly! 

      



 Try making ice lollies. This is a great way to get your child 

to look at water in a different form (ie ice). If you don’t have a 

lolly mould it doesn’t matter, use ice cube trays (with or 

without a straw or lolly stick put in before the water freezes). 

You can use juice/milkshake and even put fruit in the lollies. 

Ask your child where they think you could put the 

juice/milkshake to make it very cold. Then ask them what they 

think might happen to the liquid in the freezer.  

 

 

 

 

✓ There is a number sheet that we would like you to choose 2 or 

3 activities from to do with your child each week.   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


